
Dear Community,  
We Need Your Help 

McNally House is committed to caring to for our residents and 
their families, during this time of uncertainty. In order to do this, 

we need the help of our community.  

Are you able to donate any of these items? 

N95 Masks or Surgical Masks 

Gloves (vinyl or nitro) 

Goggles (must seal around the eye) 

Face Shields 

Protective Gowns 

We have made donating these items easy and contactless. Please 

place any donation in the blue bin beside our front door.  

We are grateful for the continued support of West Niagara! 

If you have any questions call Amanda at 289-455-1351 

 


